## BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES Monday, September 15, 2014 6:15 p.m. Groveland Town Hall

A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held in the Groveland Town Hall on Monday, September 15, 2014, Chair; Bette Gorski opened the meeting at 6:15 p.m.

<u>Attendance</u>: Chair, Bette Gorski, Selectman Joe D'Amore, Selectman Bill Dunn, and Finance Director Denise Dembkoski.

<u>Discussion and Vote of the Board:</u> The Board discussed the letter addressed to Building Inspector and Zoning Enforcement Officer, Pat Schena they asked the Finance Director to prepare. The letter was a request for Zoning Enforcement to take place at 441 Main Street. The Finance Director informed the board she had spoken at length with counsel and this was the best approach for the possible zoning infractions at 441 Main Street.

Selectman D'Amore made a motion to approve the letter dated September 15, 2014 titled Zoning Enforcement Request and that the Finance Director is to hand deliver the letter to Building Inspector, Pat Schena. Selectman Dunn seconded the motion. Unanimous vote

<u>Adjournment:</u> Selectman Dunn made a motion to adjourn at 6:32pm, seconded by Selectman D'Amore. Unanimous Vote

True Attest:

Denise M. Dembkoski Finance Director